
Dear Senator Floyd Prozanski, 
 
I urge you as chair of the senate judiciary committee to bring these bills for a yes vote. It is time we stop 
doing further harm to our youth with the horrible incarceration they now are faced with. 
 
The inequities of our current system are shocking when we read of the number of Black and Native 
American children who are stuck in the revolving door of prisons. 
 
Please make Oregon an example to the rest of our country by keeping our children safe and able to be 
rehabilitated. Give these youngsters a chance for parole and a chance to have a good life as a productive 
citizen of our state and country. 
 
Rita Fawcett 
416 NW 13th #105 
Portland, OR 
97209 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rita Fawcett 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


